ASC QC Update August 3, 2007
The ASC Quality Collaboration is continuing to make progress in its efforts to obtain endorsement of its ASC quality measures through the National Quality Forum (NQF).  

As reported in the April update, the ASC Quality Collaboration measures had been reviewed in February 2007 by the NQF’s Ambulatory Surgery Center Technical Advisory Panel (TAP). 

The ASC Quality Collaboration’s measures were further evaluated by the NQF Steering Committee on June 4, 2007.  The NQF Steering Committee gave preliminary approval to five facility-level measures developed by the Collaboration. In addition, several physician-level measures submitted by the National Committee for Quality Assurance in conjunction with the American Medical Association’s Physician Consortium for Performance Improvement also received preliminary approval.

The National Quality Forum will release both the facility-level and physician-level measures that received preliminary approval from the Steering Committee for public comment in August 2007. NQF members will then have an opportunity to vote on these measures.  Measures approved by the NQF members will then be submitted to the NQF Board of Directors for final approval.

The Tax Relief and Health Care Act of 2006 requires ASCs to report quality measures for services provided to Medicare patients beginning January 1, 2009.

About the ASC Quality Collaboration

The ASC Quality Collaboration is dedicated to advancing high quality, physician-led and patient-centered care in ambulatory surgery centers.  For more information, please contact the ASC Quality Collaboration’s Executive Director, Donna Slosburg, at 727-867-0072 or donnaslosburg@ASCQuality.org
